

Grampond Football Club
Minutes : Committee Meeting, Tuesday 31st January 2017

Item	Action
1. Present : Allan Webb, V Webb, J Webb, N Slaughter, Jules Woodman, R Orchard, R James, T Ford, G Ford Apologies for absence: Jim Woodman, Alastair Woodman	
2. Minutes of last meeting Agreed as a true record.	
3. Matters arising Roseland Cup: county FA fee for affiliation is £22. Teams must have evidence of public liability insurance.	
4. Treasurer's report Current account stands at £3139.55. Pontoon is ongoing. No teamsheets have been presented for a while. Bid for tractor etc has been put in to the SITA Trust.	
5. Match Account Sheets & Players in debt A Woodman now doing Reserves.	
6. Training AJW to visit Charlestown School. Poltair, although in St Austell, did not work out.	AJW
7. Referees' Shortage Following an email from the league, training events are now advertised on our website and there is funding available from the Duchy League.	
8. Supporting the Club's Future <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Charter Standard Health Check needs to be done by end of March. CS has been valuable in terms of free kit (3 sets obtained in last 3 years). First aiders are needed. NS to do the course. A Woodman to do a course imminently. b. JPW's U14s – some are potential men's team players in the next few years. Support is needed for these youngsters and to make them feel more part of the club. Referees and support needed at games. Younger children's football needs to be re-started. Referees need to be CRB checked and to have done the FA Safeguarding course. Dan Smith and Matt Skews are interested in Level 1 coaching course, James Webb in the Level 2. c. TF disappointed with attitude of some on Boxing Day and thinks the players should be told. Bad attitude is infectious and GF will approach some players regarding their responsibilities. 	AJW All committee G Ford
9. Possible 6-a-side Tournament A Woodman has proposed this as a fundraiser and submitted a paper to AJW. AJW added some comments and circulated it at the meeting. A sub-group was set up (Alastair W, Jules W and Glyn Ford) to present a plan at the next meeting.	Working party
10. Any Other Business End of season function – St Austell Golf Club was preferred. Duchy League to be offered ground again if required for cup finals etc. Players must not use main village hall toilets after request from the hall. St Minver trip – bus to cost £10 per head. Tors Mitchell is no longer a committee member.	
11. Date of next meeting:- Tuesday 28th February 2017	